
Road and footway improvement scheme
for Merrion Park, Belfast

A £120,000 carriageway and footway resurfacing scheme on Merrion Park,
Belfast is due to commence on Monday 22 March 2021.

Executive agrees a number of early
relaxations to Covid-19 regulations

The Executive has today agreed several measured relaxations to the current
Coronavirus Health Regulations.

All primary school pupils to return
next week

Primary school pupils in P4 to P7 will return to face to face teaching on 22
March.

Public Sector Pay Policy set for
2021/22

The Executive has agreed the 2021/22 Public Sector Pay Policy. This will
enable public sector employers to engage with their staff groups and develop
pay proposals for approval and implementation.
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Road improvement scheme for A52
Ballyutoag Road, Belfast

A £300,00 road improvement scheme for the Ballyutoag Road in North Belfast is
due to commence on Sunday 21 March 2021.
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